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 Pick Up and Drop Off Procedures 

In today's family envelope you will find map of our pick up and drop off procedure 
as a reminder.  This system is designed to keep all children safe in our parking lot. 
Here are a couple areas for focus.  

 In the morning, please only use the front parking lot if you need to park and 
come into the school with your student(s).   With lots of cars backing out, 
it is not safe to drop your student off at the front doors without 
accompanying them in. 

 To drop off your student, please use the drive through area in the north 
parking lot by the buses and drop them off near the stairway. Thank you 
for understanding that although this takes a few more minutes, it is worth 
it to keep our children safe. 

 Please do not drop your children off before the doors open at 8:10. We 
have no adult supervision outside before 8:10.  If you need to drop your 
child off before 8:10, please send them down the breezeway to before 
care. 

 In the afternoon, please line up according to the map. Wait patiently for the 
line to move. Please do not jump ahead of other cars in line. 

 When you are in the pick-up line, please remain in your vehicle at all 
times.  If you need to exit your vehicle for any reason, please pull into a 
parking spot. 

Thank you so much for your attention to these details. It helps everyone if we follow 
a safe procedure for delivering and picking up our precious students.  
 

Veterans Day Program – United We Stand 

"United We Stand" will be performed by our 1st-6th graders tomorrow at 7:00!  For 
grades 1-4, your child needs to be in their classroom at 6:40 wearing blue jeans 
and a white t-shirt unless told otherwise.  5th and 6th graders will be playing a piece 
on the recorder with the rest of their class at the beginning of the program.  Please 
have them here at 6:40 in their classroom.  There is no special dress although 
anything red, white or blue would be great, but please, no shorts. All veterans will 

be honored so please invite any veterans to attend this special evening. 
 

Auction Raffle Tickets 

Our auction committee is busy preparing to make this year’s annual auction simply 
amazing! The auction is on March 14 and we are starting early by raffling off a 
$500 Visa Gift Card and a $100 Walmart Gift card. The winner will be announced 
December 17 at the CCS Christmas program. Look inside your family envelope for 



the tickets (5 per student) and more information! All money needs to be turned in 
to the office by Dec. 16. This is a great fundraiser for the school! 
 

Christmas Wreath Sales 

To raise money for the 2020 Washington D.C. trip, our Middle School students are 
taking orders for Christmas greens. These beautiful wreaths, centerpieces and 
other greens are made locally and delivered fresh.  If you want your order to benefit 
a specific student, contact them directly for ordering information. Orders turned 
in to the office will be divided among all participating students. We appreciate your 
support! 
 

CCS Apparel Order 

Don’t forget the apparel order deadline is November 20. We do have samples in 
the office if you want to take a look. 
 

SALT Hours 

We are needing someone to run the clock for our 2 home girls basketball games 
on Nov. 19 and Dec. 3. If this is something you would like to do, SALT Hours do 
apply! 
 
Giving Tuesday 

#GivingTuesday is an annual fundraising celebration held on the Tuesday after 
Thanksgiving. It harnesses the online generosity of millions to support causes they 
believe in, including Centralia Christian School. This year, we will be participating 
in #GivingTuesday and asking for donations on December 3, 2019, to support our 
school and its programs. Please consider us in prayer, and if you are able and 
willing we ask that you give generously and/or share this event via Facebook, 
Twitter, etc. to make others aware of our school, its mission, and its needs  
(2 Corinthians 9:7). 
To donate or share our donation link 
visit: http://www.centraliachristianschool.org/support-ccs/donate-now.cfm 
 

Daddy-Daughter Dance 

Save the Date! CCS will be having a Daddy-Daughter Dance coming up on 
January 24, from 6:30-8:00. More details will follow in the coming weeks. 
 

Calendar 

Nov 7          Veterans Day Program at 7:00 

Nov 11        Veterans Day – No School 
Nov 13        DC Dogs 

Nov 20        Orchestra Concert for grades 3 – 5 

Nov 21        6th Grade Bake Sale to benefit Family of Paradise Fire 

Nov 21        Passport Check Day 

http://www.centraliachristianschool.org/support-ccs/donate-now.cfm?fbclid=IwAR1rVbR2_ID4MTG-gEEFjnRW598Nmltx6ngrBzNxdzY-vIIqh86orMaq-zY


Nov 25-26   Parent/Teacher Conferences – No School 
Nov 27        Staff Day – No School 
Nov 28-29   Thanksgiving Break – No School 
Dec 11        DC Dogs 

Dec 12        Passport Check Day 

Dec 17        Christmas Program 

Dec 18        11:30 Early Release 

Dec 19 – Jan 5 Christmas Break 
 

Chapel Schedule 

Nov 7          No Chapel 
Nov 12        Primary Chapel 
Nov 14        Intermediate Chapel 
Nov 19        Story by Mrs. Stout 
Nov 21        Roll Play with Mrs. Dudra   
 

Girls Basketball Schedule 

Nov 12   @ Montesano 5:00 

Nov 13   @ Chehalis vs. Tumwater 5:00 

Nov 14   @ Tenino 5:00 

Nov 19        Home vs Oakland Bay 5:00 

Nov 26   @ Chehalis vs. Bush 4:00 

Dec 2     @ Chehalis vs. Elma 4:00 

Dec 3          Home vs Centralia 4:00 

Dec 9     @ Montesano 4:00 

Dec 16   @ Tenino 4:00 
 

Community Events 

 

44th Annual Breakfast with SANTA 

Mary Bridge Children’s Hospital will receive the proceeds from this 
event. 
Saturday, December 7      8:00 am - 11:00 am 

Moose Family Center #1109 

1400 Grand Avenue in Centralia (on the corner of Kresky and Union) 

Featuring: Pancakes, Scrambled Eggs, Sausage, Applesauce, Fruit 
Juice, Coffee, and Hot Chocolate 
 

Suggested Donation: 
Adults                   $7.00 

Children 4-12        $4.00 



Ages 3 & under     Free 
 

Bring your camera for pictures with Santa!! 
 


